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COMMENT LETTER NO. 25A
GOVERNOR’S OFFICE OF PLANNING AND RESEARCH

STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

Terry Roberts
April 23, 2002

Response 25A-1

This letter transmitted the comments from state agencies to the SCAQMD and acknowledges that
the public review requirements under CEQA have been met for the proposed project.




